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I refer to the judgement of 31 October 2022, regarding the interpretation of the Planning Policy for 

Traveller Sites (PPTS) and the application of that policy to gypsies and travellers who have ceased to 

pursue nomadic lifestyles.  

 

I am writing to ask whether, in light of this judgement, the Council wishes to review their assessment 

of Traveller site needs? 

 

I would be grateful for your written response within 7 days of the date of this letter.   

 

Caroline Mulloy 

Inspector 

14 November 2022 

 

 


